
Virtual Lessons
LSLC



Info

• These virtual lessons are meant as a temporary measure (1 or 2 months)

• Idea is to use March as a transition to virtual lessons/enrollment in April

• Need to start carefully and expect a lot of issues during the rollout

• Only ticket based approach via help@londonschool.kg even if slow

• Important: parents will be observing the lessons

mailto:help@londonschool.kg


How to

Once logged in as a teacher in the LSLC system – click on ”Grading” 



How to

You will see -> Virtual Classroom: START



Select “Microphone” and follow instructions



Click “Allow” for microphone and Yes after testing

Speak few words to test echo back



You should something like this with YOUR 
group information



Student side



Student side



Any issues via help@londonschool.kg

• Even if slow – it is the best way to track all of the issues

• Initially we expect a lot of questions and issues

• Expect ”fake” issues as well in order to skip classes, complain, get 
refund etc. 

• Any issues should be very clearly captured in our ticket system 
(screenshot, full description, etc)


